
Exploring the Difference between Bullying 
Behaviour and Developmentally Appropriate Teasing
with Internationally Acclaimed Mary Gordon
of the Roots of Empathy Program

A Workshop for Early Childhood Educators
Welcoming educators of young children to explore with Mary Gordon developmentally appropriate 
behaviour and bullying prevention in the early years.

•	Defining bullying in the early years
•	Defining teasing
•	Responding to parents

Tuesday October 27, 2015
9:00 am to 4:00 pm
Niagara College, Room AH141 (Auditorium), 300 Woodlawn Road, Welland (campus map available 
at: www.niagaracollege.ca/visit/addresses-and-directions/)
Parking cost: $1-$5

Registration
No cost for workshop; however registration is required by contacting the Early Childhood 
Community Development Centre at 905.646.7311 ext. 304, eccdc@eccdc.org or www.eccdc.org

The workshops are being hosted by the Children are Safe Committee of Niagara Children’s
Planning Council.


